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THE N U R T HWESTERN MILLER 

MINNEAPOLIS . MINN . U.S.A -

September 3, 1901. 

To The Mail Carri ers of Minneapolis, 

Gent l emen:-

Post Office Minne apol is, 
Mi nn. 

! wish I had the chance t o cal l in 
J> ers ,n to thank you fo r the beauti:ful f l owers 
you sent me . Your t hought of we touched me very 
ct.eey1y . There i s no thi ng tha t I would have 
app r 1;ciated more . 

Wi th heartiest well- 1~shes , bel ieve 
me , 

Faithfully yours 




